
Best Bits of 2017 

 

 

Making Flower Brooches with Amanda from Craftique – 4th January 

 

 

A Well Attended Annual General Meeting – 1st February 

 

In March we had a lot of fun with a Beetle Drive 

 

 

A number of our members made some delicious cakes, buns, sausage rolls, scones and tea loaves 

for a coffee morning held on 31st March 2017 

 



 

 

 

Plant Pot Decoupage – 5th April 

 

 

In June Lorraine from the Hull Hedgehog Hospital brought some hoglets for us to see 

 

 

Some members tried their hand at Archery at Bishop Burton on a chilly June evening 

 

 



 

 

 

On 10th September ten of our members took part in the Hull Memory Walk to raise awareness of 

dementia 

 

 

 

In October our members had fun making dolly pegs with Hilary 



 

 

Our new Craft Club venue at the Old Reading Rooms is proving popular and the Autumn Fair kept our 

members very busy. 

 

  

 

Autumn Fair – 21st October 

We had tombola, raffle and lucky dip, stalls that sold homemade cakes, savouries, 

pastries, jams, pickles and chutneys, books, toys, games, bric-a-brac, handbags,  

children's clothes, build-a-bear, bird and bat boxes, handmade crafts, Christmas  

novelties, plants, handmade cards and unique handmade crochet, knitting and  

sewing goods. 

 



 

In November we made Sugar Craft Christmas Owls with Michele 

 

   

 

 

 

In December we had our Christmas Party with plenty of food, Santa and the Sweet Street Band 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And finally Sutton WI were part of the Sutton Village Victorian Fair on Sunday 10th December 

 


